
The quality of Maryland’s public education impacts all of us.  It’s the cornerstone of 
our future.  Make sure ALL of Maryland’s public schools stay strong and appropriately 
funded - join MCCPTA and representatives from PTAs across the state for a day of 
action in Annapolis in support of public education. Our voices are stronger together - 
make them heard by the decision makers this President’s Day, February 15, and keep 
the future bright for all of our kids!

Presidents’ Day – Monday February 15, 2016

	 WHO: 	 Parents, students, teachers, administrators, elected officials, 
		  voting citizens — ANYONE who cares about Maryland’s public schools 
		  and public school students
 
	 WHAT: 	 Day of Action for Public Schools in Annapolis

	 WHEN: 	 Monday, February 15 - Presidents’ Day  

	WHERE: 	 Buses depart from EVERY high school in Montgomery County 
		  at 11:00 a.m., and return at approximately 7:00 p.m.

	 WHY:  	 Because you care about public education, and want to make sure our 	
		  elected officials hear just how important it is to you.  They work for 	
		  YOU, and your presence will have a real impact.  Make a difference!

Questions?  Contact us at vpadvocacy@mccpta.com
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JOIN US: 
February 15

From those who are able, we will ask for small donations to help offset the cost of the transportation - 
but it is NOT required to participate.


